
 

   

 
 

 Sunday October 14 2018 Services 
8am  HE BCP Christ Church            Rev. Darlene   
9:15am  HE BAS St. Bees’            Rev. Darlene   
11:15am  HE BAS Christ Church            Rev. Darlene   
11:15am  HE BAS           St. James’            Rev. Sinclair 
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Community Events 
Stellarton Men’s Chorus Sunday, October 21st 7pm First United Church 
81 High Street Trenton, free-will offering, fellowship follow the concert 
Harvest Roast Beef Supper Saturday, October 20th, 4:30-6pm Pictou 
United Church Take-Out & Delivery Available Tickets $13 adults/ $8 
children call 902 485-8081 
 

 
 
 

The Anglican Churches of Pictou County 
Thanksgiving Sunday October 7, 2018 

1st Reading:  Joel 2:21-27 
Psalm 126 
2nd Reading: 1 Timothy 2:1-7 
Gospel: Matthew 6:25-33 
 

Collect: Creator of the fruitful earth, you made us stewards of 
all things. Give us grateful hearts for all your goodness, and 
steadfast wills to use your bounty well, that the whole human 
family, today and in generations to come, may with us give 
thanks for the riches of your creation. We ask this in the name 
of Jesus Christ the Lord. Amen. 
 

Prayer over the Gifts: Source of all life, the heaven and earth 
are yours, yet you have given us dominion over all things. 
Receive the symbols of our labour and love which we offer 
you this day, in the name of Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 
 

Prayer after Communion: God of our hope, in this eucharist 
we find the source of all your blessings. Nourished in these 
holy mysteries may we, with our lives, give you continual 
thanks and praise. This we ask in the name of Jesus Christ our 
Lord. Amen 
 

 
 
Anglican Cycle of Prayer: The Episcopal Church The Most Revd Michael 
Curry Presiding Bishop of TEC 
Diocesan Cycle of Prayer: Bridgewater & the Conqueralls, & Blandford, 
N.S. 

Website:  www.pictouanglicans.ca 
Church Office Civic Address: 4852 East River East Side Rd, 
Plymouth, RR #1 New Glasgow, N.S. B2H 5C5 
Mail: P.O. Box 1350, Stellarton, N.S. B0K 1S0 
ACPC Office: 902-752-6422     Fax: 902- 752-0156 
Email:  acpc@pictouanglicans.ca 
Rector: Rev. Darlene Jewers 
email: revdarlenejewers@gmail.com  
Cell: 902- 921-1100                Office: 902-752-7213 
The Rev. Arthur Bourré  (Retired)  
Honorary Assistant:  The Rev. William White 
 



 

Provincial Cycle of Prayer: not available 
Pictou County Council of Churches: Bethel Baptist, Westville 
ACW Prayer Partner Ministry: We pray for St. Andrews’, Cole Harbour 
Parish Prayer Cycle: Pray for Christ Church and Pamela Grant-Ponnikau 
Raymond Gillis, David Glenen, Ralph & Faye Glene, Lois Goodwin, 
David & Debbie Grant, Maggie Grant, Kaye Gratto, Pat Haddad, 
Edmund & Deborah Haley, Beverley Hall, Allie & Margaret Halliday, 
Jennifer Halliday, Alastair Hamilton, Dianne Hardy, and Sharon Hardy 
 

Parish Prayer List 
Bob Austin Karen Jeffery Muriel Jackson Kerstin 
Ruth Myles Dagmar Hubley Gordon Clarke Erma Chenell    
Laura Kelly Rev Bill White Bill Colbourne John MacLean 
Carvell Riley Debbie Haley Dianne Hardy  Carla Bate  
Cheryl Lynds Evan Crowe Mary MacKeigan Brian Kelly 
Nancy Marcott  Martha White Bruce Heighton Donnie MacDonald 
Amanda, Davis,  Robyn Neil MacDonald 

 
Betty MacLeod 

Memorials 
St. James’ Ladies Auxiliary 
In Loving Memory of Marie Crowe given by Judi & Franco Esposito 

Church Announcements 
All Souls Service will be held on Thursday Nov. 1 at St. James’ 7pm. To 
have a name added to the Reading of Names of loved ones that have 
passed in the last 12 months, please call the office by October 29th.  

 

St. Bees’ 
Card Socials:  Every Friday evening, beginning at 7:30pm 
Food Bank donations will be collected every 3rd Sunday of the month. 
St. Bees’ Helping Hands meets the second Tuesday of every month in 
the church hall at 10am. Everyone Welcome. 
St. Bees’ Christmas Tea & Sale featuring Chicken a la King Saturday 
November 17th 2-4pm Bake Table New to you Admission $8 Everyone 
Welcome 

St. James’ 
Food Bank Donations collected the 1st Sunday of every month. 
Coffee Hour after the 11:15am service on the 3rd Sunday of the month.  
St. James’ Christmas Tea & Sale Saturday November 24th 2-4pm. 
St. James’ Service at Oddfellows home today at 2pm 
Baptism of Angus Alexander Allen Rankin will take place at St. James’ with 
Rev. Melvin Langille today Sunday, October 7th 

Elias MacMillan is volunteering to do odd jobs around the home, starting 
in September, to achieve his service goals for the Duke of Edinburgh 
award. Further details can be found on the church bulletin board or 
contact him at 902-485-6239 or email me266553@gnspes.ca 

St. James’ Financials 
    Income      Expenses   Difference  
August 2018  10,248.00   12,319.00 (2,071.00)  
January-August 2018 46,901.00   54,242.00 (7,341.00)  

Christ Church 
Notice: On the 1st Sunday each month please bring in items for donation 
to the Food Bank. 
Christ Church requires members for their fundraising committee. If you 
feel you are to contribute in this way, please contact Jason Ferguson or 
Bill Colbourne. 
ACW Meeting Tuesday Oct. 23 @ 7pm plan for upcoming events & year 
Yard Sale Saturday, October 27, 9am-1pm require volunteers and items 
to sell 
SafeR Church committee/member meeting Tuesday October 30 at 7pm 
open discussion on steps to complete ongoing tasks 

Christ Church Financials 
                                                Income              Expenses               Difference 
August 2018              $7,238.66 $6,263.93        $974.73                           
Year to Date             $55,452.46         $51,869.56                $3,582.90 *   
*Funds held in the balance ie. Sunday School etc.                    ($2,447.83) 
                                                                                                            $1,135.07 
Outstanding bills: 3 months of ACPC apportionment: ($8,916.00) 
       Remaining balance Diocesan Insurance:( $1,390.00) 

            ($10,306.00) 
Weekly Reflections 

“So out of the ground the Lord God formed every beast of the field and 
every bird of the air, and brought them to the man to see what he would 
call them; and whatever the man called every living creature, that was its 
name.”  (Genesis 2:19) 
The creation story reminds us of two important points.  First, since the 
start, God has put the entire world into our care.  Second, stewardship 
has been around since the beginning of mankind, it isn’t something 
recently invented by the Church.  Just as past generations built our 
Church, it is now our responsibility to continue to nurture and develop 
these gifts for future generations. 

That we may care for the planet and be better  
stewards of the earth’s resources. 


